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Subject:  Suspicious Incident-Hazardous Material Update

The Oshkosh Police Department and the Federal Bureau of Investigation continue the 

investigation of a hazardous material found inside a house in the 800 block of Frederick St.  

The roads and sidewalks previously closed due to the ongoing investigation have now been 

reopened.  

This is an ongoing investigation and further information may be released as it becomes available.
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